Notice of Availability

The public is invited to review and comment on the Draft Environmental Assessment for NorthStar Medical Technologies, LLC
Commercial Domestic Production of the Medical Isotope Molybdenum-99. As part of its nuclear nonproliferation mission, NNSA is
providing support to accelerate the establishment of commercial production ofmolybdenum-99 in the United States without the use
of highly enriched uranium. The document is available for public review electronically on this web page under NNSA
Headquarters/Office of Global Threat Reduction and on the DOE website, www.energy.gov/nepa; a copy is also available at the at
the Beloit Public Library, 605 Eclipse Boulevard, Beloit WI. Comments can be made via e-mail to NorthStarMo-
99EA@nnsa.doe.gov or by U.S. mail to Jeffrey Chamberlin, NEPA Document Manager, Office of Global Threat Reduction, 1000
Independence Ave., SW, Washington, DC 20585. The comment period ends Monday, August 6.
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